
What is TAC? Why is it important? 
Mission: 
To ensure all students receive a high-quality

education by fostering open communication

between the BCS administration, the Board of

Education, and BCS educators. 
Vision:
Through open communication, collaboration,

planning, and decision making we will build a

strong partnership that is committed to

educating the whole student. 
Values: 
To have open channels of communication, to

lead by example, and to focus on solutions. 

TAC Meeting Minutes

School Spotlights! TAC Successes 2021-2022

TCMS: Very 1st band concert held this year. 
SBHS: Baseball & softball teams made it to the

2nd round of playoffs. Also they had their 1st

female selected to the Naval Academy. 
WBHS: Held their 1st ever military signing day. 
SBMS: Started their outdoor garden using the

grant they won last year. They have started a

garden club where students can grow and sell

the plants. 
CGMS: Battle of the Books team came in 4th at
the state level. 

District surveys were created to give

teachers a place to share their input

anonymously. 
Added bonus from the BOE. 
Added pay for teachers for covering classes. 
Helped advocate for increased sub pay. 
Created flyers to place in the community to

attain for substitutes. 
Advocated for added workdays this year

that were added to the calendar. 
A TAC concerns spreadsheet was created for

TOYs to share their school concerns in one

place. 
Created a Vision & Mission statement for

TAC that will be posted at each school next

year. 

TAC stands for Teacher Advisory Council. The

council is made  up of the teachers of the year

from each school. 

TAC is important because it allows a voice from

each school to meet, share concerns, come up

with solutions, and advocate for making BCS the

best place to learn and grow for students and

educators. 

TAC collaborates with the cabinet, the BOE, and

plans to network and build community

partnerships within Brunswick and neighboring

counties. 

TAC Vision & Mission 
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District Survey News!

Over 50% of our teachers are completing the

district surveys! 
We are receiving some great feedback. 
The surveys will continue next year as well. 

Focuses moving Forward

Work with parks & rec  to limit sporting

events during testing. 
Look at making the last day of school a 1/2

day in the future. 
Look at ways to improve school culture as a

whole. 
Look at solutions to improve teacher

retention, as well is recruiting new teachers

to our district.


